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Ryan Potter

From: Wade Smith 
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 7:11 PM
To: Ryan Potter
Cc: Cindy Smith
Subject: Canby Utility Phase II

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Ryan 
 
We own Canby RV and Boat Storage and have a few questions. 
What is the height and construction of the fence and where will this fence be going? 
We are curious.  We are in favor of protecting ones property. 
Just wanted to know where it will be placed and what material construction type they are looking at and since it states 
you are the City contact, I thought you would be best.  Thanks 
 

 

. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thanks and best regards, 
 
Wade Smith Equipment Sales, Inc. 
Wade Smith, President 
PO Box 817 
Canby, OR 97013 

 




